
OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP PARISH
COMING EVENTS - November 2021

HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS:  Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will be hosting its monthly Holy Hour for
vocations to the priesthood and religious life on Wednesday, November 24th  at 7PM  at 7:00 P.M. in the Church. 
This is one small way that we can help encourage and foster vocations within the Church. All are welcome! For
further information call the office at 705-647-5035.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will be hosting Adoration of the Blessed
Sacrament on Friday, November  26th from 11:30 P.M. until 12:30 P.M. in the Church.  All are welcome to come
and spend some quiet time with the Lord in prayer. For further info, contact the office at 705-647-5035.

BAPTISM COURSE: Our Mother of Perpetual Help will hold a Baptism Preparation course in the parish
hall (81 Maple Street North, New Liskeard) on Tuesday, November 23rd at 7:00 P.M.  This is a one night
course for parents who wish to have their child baptised in the Catholic church. No registration is required,
simply show up. All attending must wear masks and show proof of double vaccination.

MASS TIMES: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish in New Liskeard, on Sundays at 9:00 A.M. and 11:00 A.M.
and St. Patrick’s Parish in Cobalt, Saturdays at 5:00 P.M.. Please note that masks, social distancing and contact
tracing protocols remain in place.

COMMUNION AND SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Fr. Wayne is available to give out  Communion
and hear confessions by appointment. Please call the office, 705-647-5035, to make arrangements.

LIVE-STREAMED MASS: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish live-streams their Sunday Mass on 11:00 A.M.. On
their Facebook page: http://www.facebook.com/OMPH.NLParish.

OMPH IS NOW ON FACEBOOK: Check our new facebook page at facebook.com/OMPH.NL and stay up to date
on the latest happenings in the http://www.facebook.com/OMPH.NLParish.

WEEKLY OMPH E-BULLETIN: If you would like to receive the weekly e-bulletin from Our Mother of Perpetual Help
Parish, please email omphoffice@gmail.com.  Stay in touch with all the latest news and events on a weekly basis.

PARISH WEBSITE: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish has updated its parish website.  It contains information
about the Parish, the weekly bulletin and a host of other useful information and links. Check out the website at
www.ourmotherofperpetualhelp.ca.


